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The Kaua‘i Police Department celebrated its 80th anniversary in July of 2023. In honor of the legacy of law en-
forcement on Kaua‘i, the department began a new tradition of issuing a commemorative badge to employ-
ees and retirees. The unique special edition shield was minted in recognition of the dedication of KPD’s staff 
and sworn officers over the years. The redesign pays homage to the original 1943 County of Kaua‘i police badge. 
 
Although KPD has been in operation for 80 years, law enforcement on the Garden Isle predates its establishment by a considerable 
period. It was in 1851, 92 years prior, that the Office of the Sheriff was established. However, Act 64 of the 1943 Session Laws of 
Hawaii eliminated the Office of the Sheriff and formed the Kaua‘i Police Department. Edwin K. Crowell was appointed as the first 
police chief by the Kaua‘i Police Commission on July 1, 1943. At that time, the department employed 15 officers and five deputies.  
 
The department has evolved since its humble beginnings. Today, the Kaua‘i Police Department has 161  sworn 
officer and 74 civilian positions authorized to protect and serve Kaua‘i’s growing population of over 73,000.

From left to right: Sheriff Napihelua, Sheriff Simeona Kaialau, Sheriff Isaac Iona, Sheriff E. Omstead, Sheriff Oliwa Robinson, Sheriff Philip Meawa
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